
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

September 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

Forest School - Reception 

 

Forest School sessions will be on Friday starting the 28th September 2018.  Each class will have Forest 

School sessions in blocks and will run for the whole school year.  The sessions will be led by Mrs 

Ridley who is a trained Forest School Leader. 

 

Your child will need to bring the appropriate clothes to school on the day they have their forest school 

session.  Please be aware that we aim to go out to forest school in all weathers. 

 

They will need: 

 Long trousers 

 Wellies/trainers 

 Waterproof warm coat 

 Jumper 

 T-shirt 

 Hat 

 Gloves 

 Jogging bottoms or leggings (not jeans). 

 

The school has sets of waterproof over clothes and wellies that the children can borrow for the session. 

 

Please ensure all clothing is labelled with your child’s name.  The children will go home in the clothes 

they wear for forest school. 

 

RM 

28th September, 5th October, 12th October 

 

RL 

19th October, 2nd November, 9th November 

 

RH 

16th November, 23rd November, 30th November 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

